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Madame President.

	Myanmar welcomes the delegation of Singapore to the 38th Session of  UPR and thank you for their national report and presentation.

	We commend Singapore for taking concrete measures since last UPR for further promotion and protection of Human Rights.

	Myanmar would like to make the following recommendations:-
(1) [bookmark: _GoBack] To continue to provide COVID-19 related care for migrant workers within existing measures and extend further measures to ensure their well-being, medical and social needs;
(2)  To continue improving its efforts in the area of affordable         quality education for the children; and 
(3)  To continue to enhance the policy of protection for women against violence and family violence.
	
We wish Singapore for successful UPR. 
	
	I thank you. 
